EDMUND G. BROWN JA. State of California
GOVERNOR HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY

Office of Law Enforcement Support

Date: July 24, 2018
MICHAEL WILKENING

SECRETARY Bureau Chief Ralph Brown

Cl’I—-H.S Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST)
860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100
CHmeisefmsele West Sacramento, CA 95605-1630

Dear Chief Brown:

The Office of Law Enforcement Support (OLES) formally requests to become a
POST participating law enforcement agency. The OLES is fully committed to
adhering to all POST standards, regulations, and guidelines. Our staff has been
working with POST Senior Consultants Karen Lozito and Alan Soroka to ensure
the OLES complies with all POST requirements. If you have any questions
regarding this request, please call me at (916) 651-0899.

Respectfully,

Geoff Britton
Chief

Office of Law Enforcement Support
(ORI Number CA0345000)

1600 Ninth Street-Room 450-Sacramento, CA 95814-Telephone {916) 654-2867-Fax (916)654-9831




